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Building Great Character...One Virtue at a Time 

Dear Families, 
 
Our classrooms have been reflecting and praying each day as they learn about the importance of Lent and what it means to pray, to 
fast and to give. It has been wonderful to witness their thoughtful questions and enter into discussion about sacrifices and almsgiv-
ing. Please ask your child about this important learning each day! 
 
As we enter into March and preparation for progress reports and conferences we are amazed that we are just about finished the sec-
ond term of the year.  As we turn our focus at the end of the month to our final term, we also begin planning for the 2024-25 school 
year. If you know of people in our community that have children prekindergarten or kindergarten age, please have them call the 
school to register.  
Having information about numbers for the fall as early as possible helps with our planning process! 
 
Wishing you and your family a reflective Lenten season. We look forward to seeing you during our conferences! 
 
Mrs. Shannon Hahn, Principal 
on behalf of the entire École. St. Henry’s Jr. Elementary Staff 

Your generous donations have allowed us to send a donation of  

$604.55 
to Telemiracle. Thank you for supporting our fundraising efforts! 

As the flu season has approached us, 
we are in need of  ice cream pails! 

If your family has any extras you would wish to donate, 
please send them to school.   

We would greatly appreciate that donation! 

Term II SPR and Conferences 
 
On Monday, March 18 your child will be bringing home a 
Term II Student Progress Report.  The purpose of the  
progress report is to communicate your child’s progress with 
you.  The student progress report reflects your child’s 
achievement and effort with the specific strands being taught 
from the curricula.  It is important to keep in mind that the 
progress report is one part of a reporting system.   
Conferences are also an excellent opportunity for the sharing 
of additional information and examples of your child's work.   
 
Conferences for Term 2 will look similar to our first term. 
Families will be invited to come to the school, with their 
child, to view student work samples that demonstrate their 
effort, progress and achievement and engage in dialogue 
about success and next steps. It is our hope that the sharing 
of the learning journey will provide you with the evidence of 
your child’s growth in his/her schoolwork and support for 
the achievement scores on the progress report.  
 
These conferences will take place from 4-7pm on  
Wednesday, March 20 and Thursday, March 21. 
 
A note will be sent home shortly for families to identify the 
evening that works better for them.  
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